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Tuesday 19th December 2023 

 
 
Young Voices 

On Monday 8th January, we will be leaving school at 11.30 am. The children attending this event will need 
to come in a coat, white t shirt/young voices t shirt and comfy bottoms. They need a small bag with two 
disposable packed lunches, plenty of water and some small snacks. It will be a very long day, but we will 
have an amazing time. We are estimated to arrive back at school at 11pm, but the school will inform all 
parents via MCaS message, if we are running early or late. Please collect your child from the Lavenham 
Road gates promptly. 

Community Links 

Some of our Year 6 children volunteered to sing Christmas carols at some local Care homes. The residents 

thoroughly enjoyed listening to the children and some Christmas joy was shared by all.  

We also had a visit from Year 7 students from Toll Bar Academy who talked to our year 5/6 children about 

celebrating Christmas in Hispanic countries and sang several Christmas songs in Spanish. It was lovely 

to see some of our ex-pupils. Please look on the school twitter account for photos.  

Staff Changes 

Mrs Gascoyne will be leaving the Springfield team at the end of December. We wish her every success in 

the. Future. 

Mrs Taylor will be joining  us from January in the KS1 team, working alongside Miss James. 

Diary Dates 

21st December            School closes at 3.30 pm  

2nd January                 School Opens at 9.00 am 

8th January                 Young Voices 

9th January                 Swimming starts (year groups been contacted) 

9th February  School closes at 3.30 pm for half term  

 
I would like to thank you and the children again for your continued support and enthusiastic participation 
in our Christmas concerts. We have had a wonderful term both in class and out of class. The children are 
constantly making us proud and are a testament to us all.  
 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs T Storr 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

